
SOCKS, SHOES AND UNDERWEAR NEEDED  The WMUV mission 

partnership with the Standing Rock Reservation began in 2009.  

Virginians continue to minister to Native Americans there.  This 

July, GPBC will be sending a mission team to share the hope of 

Jesus with these precious people.  Please help us show God’s 

love by donating the items listed below.  And, keep our team in 

prayer as well as all those we will serve.   

 New shoes for children and teens (athletic/tennis shoes) 

 Underwear for girls and boys (boys prefer boxers; girls love 

the ones with designs, not all white).   

 Socks for children and teens (preferably colored and no 

show, no white) 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  will be held July 10-14.  Teachers are 

still needed for both the Kindergarten and 1st grade classes.  

Helpers are needed in other areas as well.  A sign-up sheet is in 

the Narthex or see Donna Phillips.  There will be a brief workers 

meeting on June 25th right after the morning worship service.   

 

NOTE FROM THE OFFICE:  The secretary’s office 
hours for the summer will be 9:00am—12:00pm beginning 
6/19.   

SOCKS, SHOES AND UNDERWEAR NEEDED  The WMUV mission 

partnership with the Standing Rock Reservation began in 2009.  

Virginians continue to minister to Native Americans there.  This 

July, GPBC will be sending a mission team to share the hope of 

Jesus with these precious people.  Please help us show God’s 

love by donating the items listed below.  And, keep our team in 

prayer as well as all those we will serve.   

 New shoes for children and teens (athletic/tennis shoes) 

 Underwear for girls and boys (boys prefer boxers; girls love 

the ones with designs, not all white).   

 Socks for children and teens (preferably colored and no 

show, no white) 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  will be held July 10-14.  Teachers are 

still needed for both the Kindergarten and 1st grade classes.  

Helpers are needed in other areas as well.  A sign-up sheet is in 

the Narthex or see Donna Phillips.  There will be a brief workers 

meeting on June 25th right after the morning worship service.   

 

NOTE FROM THE OFFICE:  The secretary’s office 
hours for the summer will be 9:00am—12:00pm beginning 
6/19.   


